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TO:  Kathleen Smith, Interim Superintendent 
 
FROM:  Amy Mistrot, Director of Business Operations 
     
DATE:  December 19, 2022 
 
RE:    NSF Grant Award 

 
The Newton Schools Foundation has made a record donation to the Newton Public 
Schools for the 2022-23 school year in the amount of $250,000.   
 
The funds will be used to support: 
The Calculus Project  = $45,000 
Spring 2022 staff grants = $16,010 (approved 11/17/22) 
Fall 2022 staff grants = $113,867  
Spring 2023 staff grants = $75,123  
 
NSF just completed the fall grant cycle with 94 applications, of which 48 were 
recommended for approval by the NSF Grants Committee for full NSF Board approval.   
Award decisions will be communicated to all applicants by 12/18/22. 
 
The spring grant cycle will be open to NPS staff from March 13th through April 14th 
with award decisions shared by May 26th. 
 
I am pleased to inform you of and request that the School Committee vote to accept 
these funds. 
 
 


